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August 11, 2017

Dear Interested Party:

Re: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the terracing of the front lawn,
construction of retaining walls and new stairs, removal of various front yard plantings, and replacing

defective downspouts at 2623 N. Wahl Avenue in the North Point North Historic District for Jeff and
Kristi Leswing.

ROOM CHANGE NOTICE

Please note that this hearing is scheduled for Monday, September 11™ at 3:00 P.M. in the 1% floor 809 conference
room at §09 N. Broadway, NOT City Hall, before the Historic Preservation Commission. If you have any
questions relating to this hearing, please contact Linda Elmer at 414-286-2231.

Respectfully,
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Richard Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
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